
Campus Library Advisory Council 2014-2015 

Fall Meeting  

Election of Vice-Chair: Kirk Atkinson was nominated and elected Vice-Chair.  

Dean’s report:  

-A summary of the spring journal title review process.  

-The year-long Wiley token per article pilot programs for Interlibrary Loan; this is a pre-pay program that 
will hopefully save WKU money.  

-The Far Away Flix program for fall and spring semesters.  

-Kanopy, a new streaming video service for use as a classroom resource  

-New library marketing campaign featuring students for Herald ads, digital signage, and posters  

-Updated library web site pages  

-Glasgow Library renovation phase I  

-Reference Room renovation  

-8 th floor compact shelving  

-A video from the digitalization project was shown of a Dr. Earl Wassom interview in 1974 describing 
new technology in the library.  

May/June Library Hours Proposal: Connie reviewed and discussed the proposed changes in library hours 
for May and June. The council suggested the library close at 6:00 pm as a trial/pilot program for one 
year. Connie said she would discuss it with the LLC and respond by email to the CLAC. A 

Spring Meeting 

Dean’s Report (new items only) 

• Browzine phone app (Laura); this is a nice app that allows one to access journals that WKU has access 
to from your ipad or similar devices.  

• Confucius Institute building; potential changes were discussed.   

• New integrated library system: changes for users (Deana); TOPCAT as a search engine will be going 
away. One-Search will be the only option moving forward.  


